
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Borden Carleton gas station application.
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:08:11 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 10:06 AM
Subject: FW: Borden Carleton gas station application.
 
 
 
From: steven [mailto:gameon0311@yahoo.ca] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 9:52 AM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Borden Carleton gas station application.
 
Borden Carleton does not need another gas station. The current 3 stations in our town of
approx 800 go above and beyond at serving our needs and the needs of travelers. All three
stations support our community and give back without ever being asked. As a former
councillor in the town I feel like it would not be in the best interest of the population here.
Cerettis grocery and Howatts Shell are as local as it gets. In anyone's time of need, they are
there. Another Tim Hortons is not needed. In ending, I appreciate the fact you took the time to
read this and many other emails from residents of our little town. There are many more
concerned folks who don't have the means of know how to give an opinion.  In closing, we do
not need another gas station. It will not serve the citizens of this town. We and the traveling
tourist population are and have always had their needs met by the current stations.... Thank
you...Steven Hunter...902 438 1675
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